

Yorkshire Regional Management Committee

MINUTES OF MEETING

PRESENT Brian Sly (Chair) Nick Dawson (Secretary/Humber Tutor) Andy Harrison Beaumont (Treasurer) Pat Smith (Yorkshire Girls Coach/South Yorks Tutor) Bert Beaumont Claire Ormandy (table officials) Colin Hurst (ref's officials) Dave Smith (north yorks tutor)	VENUE Minsthorpe College DATE 09/06/08 TIME 7:30pm CHAIR Brian Sly TAKING MINUTES Nick Dawson
---	--

Apologies

Dave Ransom
Lorraine Gayle
Betty Codona
Matt Baird

Minutes of Previous Meeting

Agreed as a true record with one amendment, see matters arising.

Election of Officials

- BS proposed as Chair – Agreed
- AHB proposed as Treasurer – Agreed
- ND proposed as Secretary – Agreed
- BS Stated that this will be his last year as chair and asked for recommendations and would welcome expressions of interests from the region.

Matters Arising

- BS – updated the group who were not present at the last meeting on the developments of the leagues for girls and boys.

Financial Update

- Balance currently stands at £8,865.62
- AHB presented an update on the financial situation.
- Informed the group that there is a substantial amount of money to go out, which total in estimation £4000

Club Coach/Officials Update

- Covered in Matters Arising

- CO – discussion around Level 3 table officiating and how it would work with regards to sharing the course with other regions.

Regional Performance

- Yorkshire '95 selection tournament planned for this weekend
- DS – requested that where possible boys teams not play at the same time as girls' teams from the same region to enable support for each team. ND to schedule this where possible.
- BB – discussion around the process around APC's and how any boy who has developed post Lileshall would get to know about and invited to an APC.
- DS – will request that all boys teams in Yorkshire who play national league receive the information about the APC's times and dates.
- Discussion around more information needs sending to CH to update and increase amount on the Yorkshire website.

A.O.B.

- BS – request for funding towards ND being offered a place on Lithuanian Coaches Conference and two tours around Lithuanian academies.
- Discussion around if money comes back from EB for registered officials AHB to look into.
- BB – commented on the success of the Under 13s National League competition, but was disappointed at some clubs standards of refereeing. Committee requested that we should be endeavoring to ensure that referees are registered, qualified and dressed appropriately.
- CO – informed the committee this is a rule change year. Requested that CO can invite all referees and table officials, club coaches and anyone else who wants to know about the changes. CO to see what interest there is from members and act accordingly.

Time and Date of Next Meeting

September 15th 2008 Minsthorpe College 7:30pm

November 24th 2008 Minsthorpe College 7:30pm

Meeting Closed 20:50